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Dear <First Name>,

The entire ASHRAE Research community and I would like to thank you again for the support you showed ASHRAE and the <Chapter Name> Chapter last year.   It’s because of your support that we’re able to conduct more than $16 million in research every year worldwide.  

Even more impressive, because of your support, over $<Research> worth of Research is currently being conducted in your Region right now. These projects are vital to the health of the HVAC&R industry and a key factor in helping ASHRAE remain the industry leader it is today.    For a complete list, please contact Patricia Adelmann at PAdelmann@ashrae.org. 
I hope we can once again count on your support of Research and the <Chapter Name> Chapter this year.  For your convenience, I’ve included a donation invoice with your information, as well as a reply envelope to ASHRAE’s Headquarters in Atlanta.  

As always, you may also make your investment online at www.ashrae.org/contribute.  Your contribution will automatically go toward helping the <Chapter Name> Chapter and «Region» reach their RP goal for 2013-14, helping to keep research projects in your area.

Again, Thank You for your continued support of these vital projects – it’s greatly appreciated!
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Jeff Clarke, PE
2013-14 RP Chair

PS.  Remember, money donated to Research is spent only ON research and nothing else!  
















